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CHILDREN’S PRIVACY PLEDGE 

1. INFORMATION COLLECTED 

We do not knowingly collect personally identifiable information from children under the age of 13. 

We do not have any agreements with other organizations or third parties to collect personal information from children on 
our site. We encourage parents to review online privacy policies of any third-party site that their children may visit. 

The information that we may collect is used: 

a. To fulfill a requested transaction. 

b. To send notifications about upcoming special events. 

c. To respond to specific requests related to activities, online newsletters or attending scheduled events. 

We do not knowingly share children's personally identifiable information with anyone other than those who provide 
support for the internal operations of the website and our agents (for example, contractors who provide fulfillment 
services or technical support to the website), and those parties have agreed to maintain the security and integrity of 
personal information. 

2. PARENTAL REVIEW 

Parents can review the information that we have collected online. Parents may contact Ent by mail, email, or telephone.  

CONTACT ENT CREDIT UNION 

MAIL 
Ent Credit Union 
P.O. Box 15819 
Colorado Springs, CO 80935-5819 
 
OR 
 
Visit Ent.com/ContactUs 
 
TELEPHONE 
(719) 574-1100 or 800-525-9623 
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